
COUNCIL – 15 NOVEMBER 2018

Recommendation to Council from the Executive meeting 
held on 9 October 2018

E/18/51 Fees and Charges 2019 

The Executive considered a report from the Deputy Leader and Executive 
Member for Corporate Resources that set out the proposed fees and 
charges for 2019.

In response to a question, the Executive Member for Families, Education 
and Children confirmed that Academies were seeking advice from the 
School Improvement Team.  The proposed charges for traded services to 
schools and academies for 2019/20 would be considered by the Executive 
on 5 February 2019.

RECOMMENDED to Council

1. that the pricing schedule and the inflationary rate to be applied 
(where applicable) for January 2019 Fees and Charges, set out 
in Appendices C to K to the Executive report, be approved; and

2. that the Fees & Charges analysis, set out at Appendices A and 
B to the Executive report be noted.


